

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The staff of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Sunday nursery is delighted to have the opportunity to care for your young children. We strive to provide a safe and loving atmosphere.

In order to help ensure that your child has the best experience while in the care of the nursery and to help us meet our safety requirements the following guidelines are provided.

Please contact the nursery staff at nursery@eseton.org if you have additional questions regarding the nursery policies & procedures

AVAILABILITY OF NURSERY:

The nursery welcomes a limit of 12 children from 1 - 3 years of age during the 8AM, 10AM, & Noon Mass. The nursery is on a first come, first serve basis.

DROP OFF PROCEDURE:

The parent or guardian that signs the child into the nursery needs to be the parent that picks up the child. This is a safety requirement that avoids confusion.

LABELS:

Please label all children's personal items.

SNACKS:

The nursery does not provide snacks. If you would like your child to have a snack, you may send a dry snack (crackers, goldfish, cereal).

We asked that you DO NOT bring any snack that contains peanut products. There are many children who are highly allergic to peanuts, peanut snacks, peanut butter, etc.

PLEASE DO NOT BRING YOUR CHILD INTO THE NURSERY IF THEY ARE EXPERIENCING FEVER, FLU LIKE SYMPTOMS OR ANY CONTAGIOUS VIRUS.

